Summer Fete - Friday 28th June 3 to 5pm

Dear Parent/Carer,

Our Summer Fete is coming up and we are asking for your help.

It will be held after school this year but we will need volunteers who can help set up, look after a stall or help with the tidying up. The teaching staff will be helping with the Fete so won't be able to look after any children, so if you can help you must make sure that someone else is able to look after your children.

Can you face paint? The kids love face paint so we would love to have volunteers who can face paint at the event.

If you can't help at the event itself there are plenty of other ways to get involved.

We are looking for good quality donations of:-

- Soft Toys
- Toys
- Books
- Eastbrook School Uniform

These can be brought in leading up to the event.

We are also hoping to have the ever popular wine tombola on the day, so will be looking for donations of bottles of red, white, rose and sparkling wine (details to follow).

On the day we would love donations of your lovely cakes and bakes.

Raffle prizes – do you run a business or would the company you work for be able to donate a raffle prize?

Are you handy? Our soak a teacher stand needs a little TLC. It will need some creative woodwork and a bit more of an arty paint job.

If you can help in anyway, it would be hugely appreciated, please give your details to the office, saying what you can help with.

Many thanks,

PTA